
8/19/2024

Dear Fifth Graders and Parents,

This letter is to give you information about our 5th-grade trip to Medieval Times in
Dallas so that we can make arrangements to reserve show seats and charter buses. As
part of our 5th-grade Social Studies curriculum, we spend time studying the Middle
Ages. The Medieval Times dinner theater in Dallas brings to life many aspects of our
studies, as well as being a fantastic fun field trip!

We have chosen December 6, 2024, as the date for our trip; we will leave the
school at 6:15am and return at 5:00pm that day. The cost of this one-day trip is $100.00
per person. This includes the charter bus, a t-shirt, lunch, and the show. You may go to
medievaltimes.com to view more details.

Any student who wishes to go on this trip needs to pay the full amount by
Thursday, September 19th. You can pay through the Local Level Events website. There
are a LIMITED NUMBER of SEATS. They will be on a first-come, first-serve basis.

This is a school-sponsored field trip, so behavior guidelines apply. Any student who has been
expelled at any time this year, suspended from school during the semester of the trip, or received a
referral resulting in GASP for the last three weeks prior could be removed from the trip at the
administration’s discretion. No refunds can be made after Nov. 1, 2024.

****************************************************************************************

All payments are due September 19, 2024.


